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Education Children and Young People Committee 

Shirley-Anne Somerville MSP 
Cabinet Secretary for Education and Skills 
Scottish Government 

T3.60 
The Scottish Parliament 

Edinburgh 
EH99 1SP 

Direct Tel: 0131 348 5222 
Fax: 0131 348 5600 

ecyp.committee@parliament.scot 

30 September 2022 

Dear Cabinet Secretary, 

At its meeting on 7 September 2022, the Education, Children and Young People 
Committee took evidence from senior officials from the Scottish Qualifications 
Authority, in relation to the 2022 exam diet and the education reform programme. 

Following this session, the Committee agreed to write to you to request an 
organogram detailing who is responsible for each element of the current education 
reform.    

In addition, the Committee would appreciate: 

• details of the individual members of the programme and delivery boards;

• the rationale for including different stakeholders on these boards, and in
particular the balance between existing SQA and Education Scotland staff
members and other stakeholders; and

• a timetable and expected output from each board.

I would be grateful to receive a response to this letter by Friday 28 October. 

Yours sincerely, 

Sue Webber MSP 
Convener 
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